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          5 November 2019  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
STATEMENT 
 
 

Review of Gladstone Area Water Board’s 20210 - 2025 prices 

Update One 

 
The Gladstone Area Water Board (GAWB) is committed to working with our Customers and the 
Gladstone community to deliver pricing that is fair and reasonable for everyone. 
 
Given our pricing for the next five years is not yet finalised, GAWB felt it would be misleading to 
publicly release information - which may be subject to change - prior to the QCA completing its 
investigation.  
 
As part of our customer engagement processes GAWB directly engaged with each customer, 
providing them with the opportunity to confidentially receive their own specific pricing information.  
 
In developing its submission GAWB proactively engaged with both customers and the community 
via a detailed consultation program.  
 
Customer engagement is a process that will continue until the pricing investigation concludes.  
 
We continue to encourage all stakeholders to be part of the QCA’s ongoing consultation process.    

 

 

Ends. 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Grace Duckham (07) 4976 3054 / 0438 673 776 


